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LETTER OF RECOGNISED SUPPLY
To Mr Christopher Wood,

This letter recognises the contribution made by Cullys in support of the Australian
Defence Organisation.

From September 2006 to present the company has provided Maintenance, Upgrades,
Defect Repairs and Through Life Support to the Amphibious Afloat Support System
Program Office (AASSPO) in support of a number of key systems fitted to the Royal
Australian Navy’s refuelling vessel, HMAS SIRIUS.

In recognition of the above, this letter is presented to Cullys in accordance with the
Defence Materiel Organisation Letter of Recognised Supply scheme.

Yours sincerely,

Victor Abramowicz
WA State Manager
DMOQO Business Access Office

17 September 2014

This letter may be reproduced by Cullys. If Cullys wishes to reproduce this letter, it must reproduce the letter in its
entirety. Failure fo do so may render Cullys ineligible to apply for further recognition under the Letter of
Recognised Supply scheme.

Cullys may not represent this letter as any form of quality endorsement or preferred supplier status by the Defence
Organisation for Cullys’s products or services.
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